
From: Ringwalt, Charles <cringwalt@wltx.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/28/2015 3:14:08 PM
Subject: RE: Question for the Governor News19

803-223-5796
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 1:55 PM
 
To: Ringwalt, Charles
 
Subject: RE: Question for the Governor News19
 
Chuck what is your phone number?
 
From: Ringwalt, Charles [mailto:cringwalt@wltx.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 11:59 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Question for the Governor News19
 
Hey Chaney,
 
This is Chuck Ringwalt with News19. Joyce gave me your email. She said I could email you with some questions for the 
Governor.
 
After reading your (Governor’s) letter I understand your position on the issue, but since you wrote it in April and their 
seems to be a stronger possibility of specifically Syrian refugees coming to our area what are your thoughts now and 
has your position changed?
 
Thanks.
 
-Chuck Ringwalt
News19 WLTX
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